
Dear 
I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to Nottinghamshire 

County Council. I have the following information. 
 

1) Can the Local Authority's Director of Public Health provide an estimate for the number of referrals 
made to alcohol treatment services in your local authority area for the following financial years?  
a) 2016/17: 1183 referrals 

b) 2017/18: 2342 referrals 
c) 2018/19: 1954 referrals 

 
2) Can the Local Authority's Director of Public Health provide the outturn data for budget spent on 
drug and alcohol treatment services in your local authority area for the following financial years?  
a) 2016/17: £9,847,536 
b) 2017/18: £8,840,422 

c) 2018/19: £8,632,596 
 

3) Can the Local Authority’s Director of Public Health provide me with an estimate for the amount 
your local authority area is forecast to spend on drug and alcohol treatment services in the following 
financial years?  
a) 2019/20: £8,746,723 
b) 2020/21: £8,667,114 

 
4) Does the Local Authority have a strategy in place to support children of alcoholics?  
Nottinghamshire County Council does not have a specific strategy but does have a wider set of 

arrangements through the Family Service and Substance Misuse Service.  
 

Please find below a link to the latest version of the Pathway to Provision, which is the document 
which best describes the pathway for vulnerable children. There is specific reference to parental 

substance misuse on page 6.  

https://www.nottshelpyourself.org.uk/kb5/nottinghamshire/directory/advice.page?id=RaH4I6HlDLk 
 

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 
number above in any future communications.  

 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 

Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 

John Allison 

Information Officer 
Chief Executive’s Department 

Nottinghamshire County Council 
County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP 

Telephone: 0115 977 2788 
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